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One month has passed since the new school year started.  This is the 2nd year for 

me as a principal of Miki Senior High School.  I hope that this year will be another positive 

year for Miki SHS. 

 

This year, I will be uploading this column, “From the Principal’s Window”, to our 

school’s homepage once a month.  The purpose of this column is to inform the 

community and graduates of Miki Senior High School about current events and to share my 

vision for Miki Senior High School.  It is my hope that parents of junior high school students 

will use this information when selecting their child’s high school.  This column will also allow 

people outside of our school, including those overseas, to have a connection with us and 

understand more about Miki SHS. 

 

The school’s slogan and main goals of Miki SHS are stated and explained in the 

greeting section of the homepage.  I would also like to introduce several changes we 

have made to this year’s schedule below: 

 

1 The sports festival will be held in September.  ( Previously in June ) 

2 Summer vacation will begin on July 21st.  ( Previously on July 26th ) 

3 The girl’s uniform socks are now white, black or dark blue.  ( Previously only white ) 

4 Students are allowed to bring smart phones to school.  ( They are to be turned off 

at school ) 

5 Miki SHS will have a student exchange with a school in France this year. 

6 We will begin exploring the theme of “Exploration Learning” in the Global 

Department of Academic Careers. 



7 Miki SHS will become a Hyogo Super High School, participating in a research 

program authorized by the Hyogo Prefectural Board of Education. 

 

In cooperation between teachers and students, we will continue to address and 

apply necessary reforms.  As teachers, we will do our best to support students in 

achieving their goals and assist with their career goals.  We strongly believe that Miki 

SHS will make a leap forward this year. 

 


